
A Note From ... 
SCOTT SLOCUM 

1 February 1990 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We were pleased to receive your recent report of 
WZKT-AM, on the morning of January 26th, just after 
midnight. This note will confirm your reception 
report of that day. Recent changes to a new 
NRSC-2 modulation system may be making our signal 
more readable.. especially in the early morning hours 
when many of the Class IV's are off -the -air. We 
usually go off the air around midnight ourselves. 

I've enclosed one of our coverage maps for your files. 

Thanks for writing, and happy hunting! 

Best Regards, 

cott Slocu 
eneral Manager 
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